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Coding Languages: 
Apex, Java, HTML/CSS

Career Summary

Project Engineer

Designs and creates
software solutions to solve
pain points for various
clients
Confer with management or
development teams to
prioritize requirements,
resolve conflicts, develop
content criteria or choose
solutions.
Checks feasibility of
software prototypes
Modifies code to fix errors
Modify existing software to
correct errors, allow it to
adapt to new hardware or to
improve its performance.
Worked in Agile Methodology

Wipro Ltd.
July 2018 to present

Personal Profile

Goal-oriented Developer
dedicated to high levels of
customer satisfaction and
meeting aggressive business
goals. Motivated and Flexible
with specialized knowledge
in Salesforce development
and Salesforce
Administration

Educational Training

L.N.C.T Bhopal

Enrolled since August 2014
to 2018
Attended workshop titled
EMBEDDED organized by
IndEyes infotech.
Volunteered for Samaanta-
'Run for Equality'. organized
by Uddip Social Welfare
Society.
Graduated with honours 7.78
CGPA.

Bachelor of Engineering in
Electronics & Communication

Salesforce Development and
Design.
Experienced in Apttus CPQ.
Good understanding of the
CRM Process
Proficiency in Apex classes,
Visual force, Migration tool
and programs in Salesforce
development kit.
Writing and Debugging
efficient SOQL Queries.
Designed and Documented
relevant system code and
configurations.
Proficient in writing clean,
solid, readable code.

Apttus CLM 101 Certified
Apttus CPQ 201Certified
Copado certified
Administration

Professional Skills


